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Edgeworth Public School 

Week 10 Term  3    2018 
Principal Report 

 

Upon reflection of Term 3 it has been extremely busy and full of positive outcomes 

for our school. As we move around the classes I have seen the students growing and 

striving in their educational journey. We have seen students apply their learning 

into different tasks whilst helping those around them. We are always trying to                   

ensure that we support our students so that they can reach their potential. OUR 

WHOLE SCHOOL performance, “A Night in the Library: The Magic of the Pen” 

showcased the many creative talents and strengths we have in our school. We are                

extremely proud of what we can offer our community with the amazing talents of 

our staff. 

Can we remind all parents and friends of Edgeworth PS that our door is always open 

if you wish to ask a question or inquire about something that is going on within our 

school. Please do not hesitate to contact our teachers and school leaders.  

 

TELL THEM from Me SNAPSHOT for Parents 

We are looking to invite anyone who may be interested to our first parent Tell Them 

from Me snapshot, where parents and carers will be able to offer their viewpoints 

regarding what the school is doing well and how can we further enhance our school. 

The information collected is confidential and extremely helpful as we move forward. 

This is a great opportunity to assist the school’s future directions. Great schools 

have great connections (please see the link further in our Newsletter). 

 

Staff Changes for Term 4 

As we have many staff that are expanding on their families we have a few changes 

taking place. Mr Graham is staying on year 6 for Mrs Larrain, Miss Meagher is going 

onto 1/2D for Mrs Davies, Mrs McBlane will be returning on 6C for Mrs Croad. Can I 

wish these staff all the best on this amazing journey. 

 

Kinder Transition Expo 

We have two expo sessions to cater for all families as part of our Kinder Transition 

program:  

 Thursday 18 October 6:00pm - 8:00pm 

 Friday 19 October 10:00am - 12:00pm 

We look forward to strengthening our community connections and welcoming as 

many new families as possible . 

 

WE ARE ENROLING NOW FOR 2019.  

If you have a child or know of anyone who has a child that wishes to enrol please 

ask them to come in and have a look at the school. We are actively trying to 

Upcoming Events 

 
Thursday 18 October 

Kindergarten Expo in hall 6—8pm 
 

Friday 17 October 
Kindergarten Expo in hall 10-12pm 

 
 

Friday 26 October 
Kinder transition Group A 9.30-

11.30am 
NRL League Tag Gala Day 

 
 

Friday 2 November 
Kinder transition Group B 9.30-

11.30am 
2019 Preschool Transition 

 
 

Monday 5 November 
Stage 2 Surf Fun Safe Day 

 
Thursday 8 November 

Colour Run 
 

Friday 9 November 
Kinder transition Group A 9.30-

11.30am 
 
 

Monday 12 November 
Stage 3 Surf Fun Safe Day 

 
19 — 22 November 
Year 2 Swim School 

 
Friday 16 November 

Kinder transition Group B 9.30-
11.30am 

 
 

Wednesday 21 November 
Yr 6 Sports Gala Day at Glendale HS 

ES1 excursion to Sydney Sea Life 
Aquarium 

 
 
 

Monday 17 December 
Presentation Day 

 
 

Tuesday 18 December 
Year 6 Farewell 
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Preschool   
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Kindergarten 
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Stage 1 
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Stage 2 

Road Safety 

Year 3 students learnt about road safety and went on a 

scavenger hunt throughout the school for signs and 

objects that keep them safe when walking near or 

crossing the road.  

Bike Education 

Congratulations to the Year 4 students who received their 

bike certificate this term. They completed a training 

course on how to safely ride their bikes from braking 

properly, indicating when they are turning to manoeuvring 

around objects.   

This term,  a Police Liaison Officer visited the school to answer any questions 

students might have about road safety as a pedestrian, rider or passenger.   
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2/3T in the Spotlight 

The students have also been 

turning heads with their terrific 

tessellated patterns. They have 

been drawing their own on 

whiteboards and manipulating 

shapes on  the iPad  to create 

their own unique patterns. 

Throughout the term, 

we have been 

collaboratively 

working on a representing the tough skin of 

a crocodile and the spotty fur of a jaguar to 

link with our literacy focus. 

The musical has been an extremely enjoyable part of term 3. The students 

enjoyed learning the dance routine as they mimicked their frightening mon-

ster’s movements. They were eager to perform at the shows, however, most 

of the students said their favourite part was having their faces painted.  

mailto:edgeworth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

 

Address:  Minmi Road, Edgeworth NSW 2285                Phone:  4958 1831               Webpage:  http://www.edgeworth-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  

 Follow us on Facebook @Edgeworth Public School   Email:  edgeworth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Stage 3 

 

I liked the archery be-

cause I actually hit the 

board! Patrick 

I loved Survivor because it was 

fun to do it with my friends and 

everyone got to do something at 

the same time. Will H 

I loved the giant swing and going 

to the top. County Fair was also 

the best and doing rock climbing! 

I also loved that no matter where 

you are you always had the time of 

your life. The food was great and 

each activity was too! Sienna K 

I loved the giant swing because it was 

high and I wish I went all the way. 

 Jacob E 

My favourite thing about camp 

was that you had lots of fun, you 

got to hang out with your friends 

and teachers. The camp instruc-

tors were joyful, enthusiastic and 

fun. I also loved the activities and 

food! I especially loved the giant 

swing it was really fast and you 

face your fears. I hope we get to 

go back there and especially the 

giant swing again. Hannah R 
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P & C News 

Thank You!! - The P&C would like to thank all the lovely volunteers who helped serve at our 

Fathers Day Stall. A big thank you to all who also helped out with our Musical canteen.  

 

Hair Accessories -  Orders for our school hair accessories are due Friday 28 September.  

 

Meeting -  Our next meeting is Monday of week 4 at 6pm in the school staffroom. All 

welcome. 

 

Colour Run is coming soon…. Start the Countdown 

 Week 1     Raffle Tickets and nomination forms will be sent home. 

It will happen in 

Term 4 Week 4 
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Dear Parents and Carers 

Feedback is a gift and we need your help to continue to improve our school. Please use the fol-

lowing link to complete a survey “Tell Them From Me”. The survey will take about 10 minutes. 

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/c4yds 
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Canteen    Roster 

If you can spare a few hours or a day, our canteen is always needing helpers. Pop in and see Jenny or call the school. 

Term 4 
Week  1         

Monday 

15 October 

Tuesday 

16 October 

Wednesday 

17 October 

Thursday 

18 October 

Friday 

19 October 

L. Grierson J. Young S. Barlow D. Everson 

M. Thoroughgood 

K. Martin 

M. Whyte 

J. Strang 

Week 2 

Monday 

22 October 

Tuesday 

23 October 

Wednesday 

24 October 

Thursday 

25 October 

Friday 

26 October 

R. Goodwin S. Milford 

K. Wood 

A. West 

K. Case 

K. McCafferty 

K. Coulin 

A. Kidston 

A. Hodges 

A. Smith 

Week 3 

Monday 

29 October 

Tuesday 

30 October 

Wednesday 

31 October 

Thursday 

1 November 

Friday 

2 November 

R. Brommell 

K. McIntyre 

D. Everson R. Goodwin 

T. Laws 

K. Austin A. Youlton 

K. Hodgins 

J. Strang 

Week 4 

Monday 

5 November 

Tuesday 

6 November 

Wednesday 

7 November 

Thursday 

8 November 

Friday 

9 November 

K. McCafferty 

K. Coulin 

C. Bunch 

W. Morgan 

A. Smith 

L. Brzozowski K. Schwetz 

J. Spicer 

M. Elliott 

J. Hicks 

C. McFadyen 

Week 5 

Monday 

12 November 

Tuesday 

13 November 

Wednesday 

14 November 

Thursday 

15 November 

Friday 

16 November 

L. Grierson J. Young S. Barlow D. Everson 

M. Thoroughgood 

K. Martin 

M. Whyte 

J. Strang 
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